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For Immediate Release 
 

Mosquito Spraying to Take Place 

 

 

Mosquito spraying of the northeast section of Canton City did not take place as previously announced due to 

inclement weather conditions. As a result, mosquito spraying has been rescheduled and will take place within 

the boundaries listed here on Monday, October 1 and Tuesday, October 2, 2018.  

 

NE AREA OF CANTON CITY – MONDAY, OCTOBER 1 & TUESDAY, OCTOBER 2 

 

East Boundary East City Limits 

North Boundary North City Limits 

West Boundary Market Avenue 

South Boundary Tuscarawas Street 

 

Spraying hours will be from 8:00 p.m. until 1:00 a.m. In the event of rain, windy conditions or low 

temperatures, spraying will be advanced to the next listed evening, weather permitting: Wednesday, October 

3, 2018.  

 

Beekeepers should take the necessary precautions to protect their hives. 

 

Individuals with respiratory ailments should take the necessary precautions to protect themselves.  
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